Announcement

Results of the Erasmus Mundus exchange program with Palacky University
Olomouc (Call Year 2022)

On behalf of the College Principal, The Office of Head, Internationalization and
Convocation Unit is pleased to announce to DUCE community that the results of the
Erasmus Mundus exchange program (call year 2022) with Palacky University Olomouc
have been announced, where by DUCE is allocated 13 exchange positions for
2023/2024 academic year. Of the 13 positions, seven (7) are for academic staff and
six (6) for students. These positions are open to every eligible students and staff in
the three departments of Geography and Economics/Sociology and Cultural studies (5
students and 4 academic staff), Biological sciences (1 student and 1 academic staff)
and 2 positions of the internationalization office. Students and academic staff will be
selected on the basis of academic and scholarship merit as a result of the application
process that will be coordinated at the relevant departments. Nominated students and
staff will be encouraged to begin preparation of travel documents (e.g. Passport, Visa
etc.) in advance to avoid further delays in the next application process. Kindly note
that the deadline for application in 18% April 2023.

All inquiries for further details should be directed to internationalization-
unit@duce.ac.tz
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